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April 1, 2019 

  

 

 

George Wilson 

723 Sherburne Ave  

St Paul MN 55104 

 

Re:   Clean-Up Assessment Appeal for Property at 723 Sherburne Avenue 

 File No. J1914A, Assessment No. 198513 

 

Dear Mr. Wilson: 

 

You attended a Legislative Hearing on March 19, 2019 and the Legislative Hearing Officer, 

Marcia Moermond, recommended that the Council continue the matter to July 1, 2019 for no 

same or similar violation(s) and she will reduce the assessment amount from $478 to $50.  The 

July 1, 2019 date is in error.  It would be July 10, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300. 

 

If you wish to contest further, you may attend the City Council Public Hearing on Wednesday, 

July 10, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 
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